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Your submission for this review:

My submission is that council has not shown itself to be trusted with massive increase in fees and incapable of sticking to a
budget so you will see them again at your door with cap in hand looking for another increase. If they were capable and had
shown by previous examples of their need for these increases maybe I would have said yes but this is a blatant attempt by an
incompetent regime to bolster their accounts and harm those same people they are there to serve. We have had great examples
of their service and giving them this increase would be tantamount to feeding hogs and I can tell you that is an impossibility.
They will I am sure be eloquent in their submission but dont be fooled this is a money hungry council that is self serving and not
looking after the residents of the central coast. There is no need for such a massive increase and will not increase or improve
the water service on the coast. My father many years ago told me if I could not get in the front door go around the back and try
the door there this council I think were told the same as if you dont receive what you want try another ploy. If they were a
capable organisation they would not require these massive increase .





